Matoshri Education Society`s Matoshri Academy, Eklahare, Nashik Assesment -1 2019-20 STD VI CBSE

Subject - English

Marks - 80

Section A	Reading Comprehention	17
Section B	Literature	24
Section C	Grammar	25
Section D	Crearive Writing / Writing Skill	14

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS:

Time: 3 Hours

1) Attempt all questions.

 $\,\dot{}$ fix or adiust . $\,\dot{}$

- 2) Read the instructions and questions carefully.
- 3) Write all the answers in the sheet provided to you . Do not write anything on the questions paper .
- 4) Number your answers correctly.
- 5) There are 4 sections A, BC,D.

SECTION -A (READING) MARKS 17

Q 1A) Read the following passage and write the correct answer: (7) Walking is a pleasure. When we are in a vechicle, our attention is fixed on the road. There is no time to spare for the things on the either side of the road. A walker can, however, enjoy the sights on either sides. If he so likes, he can chnages his speed. He can walk slowly when there is much Beauty around. He can go fast when he wants his walking to be an exerciseFor his limbs as it regulates our blood circulation. Walking also give us a feeling of freshness as well. However no young person should walk thinking that it is an exercise. It will kill all the plesure. Moreover, there are many other exercises that are good for health. Walking should be made a habit for enjoyment. One should feel relaxed and not tired after a good walk. We should walk only when the weather is fine. We should avoid walking when it is hot misty.

1) walking is a	
2) When we are in a our	attention is fixed on the road.
3) Wlaking is also a good exercise	for our limbs. (True / False)
4) We should avoid walking when (True / False)	the weather is hot or misty .
5) Walking should be made a	for enjoyment .
6) Choose a word from the passage	which has the same meaning

7) Choose a word from the passage which has same in meaning as '

The Indian space Research organization was founded in 1969 with Dr.Vikram Sarabhai as its founder chairman. But India's boldventure in space began much before , beginning with the work on establishing the Thumba Equatorial Rocket Launching Station in 1962 by The Indian National Committee for space Research, under the Department of Atomic Energy .The first sounding rocket was Launched from Thumba near Thiruvananthepuram, Kerala, on November 21, 1963. In 1967 a Satellite Communication Earth Station was set up at Ahmadabad, Gujarat.

- 1) Full form of ISRO:
 - a) Indian Space Research Organization
 - b) Indian Space Road Organization
 - c) Intimated Space Research Organization
 - d) None of these.
- 2) ISRO was founded in:
 - a) 1869
- c) 1969
- b) 1769
- d)1984
- 3) Founder Chairman of ISRO
 - a) Dr Vikram Sarabhai
- b) Dr Satendra Nath
- c) Dr Satish Dhavan
- d) None of these
- 4) First Sounding rocket was launched from
 - a) Thumba
- b) Mumbai
- c) Tripura
- d) Madras
- 5) Satellite Communication Earth Station was set up at
 - a) Aidiad
- b) Allahabad
- c) Ahmadab
- d) Australia

C) Read the following passage and write the correct answer: (5)

Kalpana was born in Karnal ,Haryana , but was a naturalised U.S. citizen , married to fight instructor Jean – Pierre Harrison . Besides being an astronaut , she was licensed to fly single and multi – engine land airplanes, single –engine sea planes and gliders .She was also a Certified flight instructor .After qualifying as a pilot , Kalpana began to consider another challenge : applying to NASA`s space shuttle program.

- a) Who was Kalpana Chawla?
- b) How did she become a US citizen?
- c) What were her achivements?

d) What was her last challenging venture ?
e) Find a word from the above extract that means the same $% \left(1\right) =\left(1\right) +\left(1\right) +$
SECTION - B (LITERATURE) MARKS - 24
Q 2 A) Read the following poem and answer the questions: 5
Beauty is seen In the sunlight, The trees, the birds, Corn growing and people working Or dancing for their harvest
 Where can we see beauty? a) Sunlight b) Tress c) Birds d) All of the above. How do people become beautiful? a) By decorating their houses b) By wearing beautiful dress c) By working in fields d) By travelling to beautiful places 3) What makes people dance in the fields? a) Good harvest b) Beautiful scenes c) Beautiful birds d) Fresh air 4) Who is the poet of this poem?
a) E- yeh-Shure b) Harry Behn c) Lorrain M. Halls d) None of these 5) What does the word `harvest` mean? a) Hard work b) Crop c) Seed d) Fertiliser B) Answer ANY THREE of the following questions. 1) How does the kite look like in the sky -? 2) What did Miss Beam teach the children at her school? 3) Why did the sister quarrel with her brother? 4) What did Beam`s school aim to teach? Why?
 C) Answer ANY FIVE of the following questions in about 30 words. 1) Why did the dog feel the need for a master?

2) What changes came in Patrick's behaviour in the end?

6) Why did the shephered always carry his old blanket with him?

3) Why did the Emperor reward Taro?
4) What was Kalpana Chawla`s great achivement?

5) How did Ray communicate with him?

SECTION C: WRITING AND GRAMMAR: 25 MARKS

Q. 1 A) Fill in the blanks with correct prepositions.	2
1) The box is (on/ at) the table.	
2) My purse is (in/ into) my pocket.	
B) Use suitable form of the adjective in the bracket:	
1) Which animal is the (tall).	
2) My friend is the(smart)	
C) Rearrange the following words to form meaningful sentences.	2
 Playing/in/are/park/children/the 	
2) My/ country/ India/ is	
D) Give the opposite in the following.	2
1) Wild 2) Anciant	
E) Fill in the blanks with the appropriate form Present continuous	of the
verbs given in the bracket.	2
1) Hari is on your paper. (write)	
2) They are on the ground . (play)	
F) Fill in the blanks with the appropriate form Past Perfect Tenso	e the 2
verbs given in the bracket.	
1) Sumeshfor home before his parcel arrived.(leave)	
2) Mahesh cat the pigeon before we saw it . (kill)	
G) Rewrite the following sentences in the simple Future Tense.	2
1) Sudhir is riding a bicycle.	
2) I bring you the remote.	
H) Fill in the blanks with correct pronoun.	2
1)is an airhostess .(he , she , we)	
2) We must all help the teacher said . (it , ourselves , us)	
Q.2A) Write an application to your Principal requesting him to gran	nt
leave.	5
OR	
Write a letter to your father requesting him to buy you a cycle.	
The a lotter to jour father requesting init to our jou a cycle.	
$oldsymbol{0}$. $oldsymbol{3}$ Write a paragraph on any ONE of the following in about $oldsymbol{60}$ / $oldsymbol{80}$ w	vords. 6

Q

SECTION D: WRITING / CREATIVE WRITING: 14 MARKS

Q.1 Fill in the blanks to complete it taking appropriate pharses from the box.	6
(a dog, stronger than anyone else, the strongest of all, a wolf The bear, afraid of man his own master a lion)	v
This is the story of, who used to beHe decided to find a master	
First he found,but the wolf was afraid of dog met	
Who seemed the strongest .He stayed with the lion for a long time . One day he realised that the lion was To this day ,the dog remains man's best firend .	
${f B})$ You are Amrita , studying in class V. You lost your lunch box yesterday during the recess . Write a Notice giving all Necessary details .	5
Q.4 Write a paragraph about yourself so that people who read it will get to know you better .	
	4